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Fiscal Note

Enactment of this bill will generate dedicated credits of approximately $400,000 for FY 2008 from fees collected for child support services. These fees are 
to be used by the Office of Recovery Services for child support collection services. There will also be an estimated loss of federal funds because the new 
fee authorized will be counted as program expenditures in the federal Title IV-D program and must be subtracted from the child support expenditures thus 
reducing the federal funds received.

State Impact

Approp. RevenueApprop. RevenueApprop. Revenue
FY 2007 FY 2007FY 2008 FY 2008FY 2009 FY 2009

$0$0 ($264,000)$0Federal Funds $0 ($283,800)

$0$400,000 $400,000$0Dedicated Credits $430,000 $430,000

$0 $0$400,000 $136,000Total $430,000 $146,200

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits for businesses, or local governments. Individuals that receive child 
support collections will be required to pay an annual fee of $25 which will be deducted from their child support payments.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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